
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ascension School Green Club Permission Slip 
 
My son/daughter has permission to participate in the ​Ascension School Green Club.​  The first 
meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 25th from 3:05-4:00 pm in the Art Room.  
 
Please let us know if your child will be picked up from the Pine Room doors or if they will need 
to be walked to EDP.  
 
Thank you,  
Ms. Szot, Ms. Kane and Ms. Boockmeier 
 
Child’s name___________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Room___________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name__________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________________________ 
 
Date_______________________________ 
 
Picked up at Pine Room doors __________ 
 
Walked to EDP__________ 
 
 
If you would like to help as a parent volunteer, please send us a note.  We plan to meet the last 
Tuesday of each month and would love parent/guardian help and ideas!! 
 
 


